
  

 

Media Release  

 

Mander welcomes minor improvements to 
Stafford Road 

 
 
Tim Mander, State Member for Everton would like to advise that work will commence to lay new 
asphalt along Stafford Road between Shand Street and South Pine Road in the next fortnight. 
 
The project will involve removing and replacing the existing road surface and new line-marking. 
 
 “I appreciate the frustration for motorists as this roadwork is done but hopefully these repairs will 
make for a safer smoother surface when they are complete,” Mr Mander said. 
 
Mr Mander asks that motorists drive safely and be mindful of road workers and traffic control while 
the work is in progress. 
 
To minimise traffic disruptions, works will be carried out at between 8pm and 5am, Monday to 
Saturday.  Single lane closures and reduced speed limits will apply during the works.  
 
Work is expected to be completed by late May 2017. 
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